
Children & Youth Helpers in Worship
Children ages Kindergarten through third grade are invited to a Children’s Worship service each week. Start off with 

your families in both the 9am and 11:15am service, then listen for the announcement dismissing the kids to their special 
service.  Just before the sermon, children will be dismissed to their special study and worship time.

Next week’s helpers are:
9:00am   Elizabeth D.
11:15am Aniya W.  / Aidan M.

This week’s helpers are:
9:00am   Amir J. 
11:15am Sarah L. / Nicholas D.
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Bernice Davis

Samhar Gutierrez

new covenant partners
Last week we introduced 3 new covenant partners. 
Please introduce yourself to them and make them 

feel like part of the family.

Special Thanks
to those who have given their labors of love, time 
and energy to make our Sanctuary beautiful this 
Easter morning.  Thanks to those named below who 
through their gifts offer honor to the Risen Christ 
and dear ones whom we remember with love:

In loving memory of Sue & Carl Johnson,  Corinne & 
Olaf Larsen and Joe Pagliaro by Jan & Tim Johnson 
& family

In celebration of the resurrection and in memory 
of Anna Louise & Peyton Telfair, Harriet & Leonard                                    
Clippard, and Dr. & Mrs. Bruce Paxton by Bill & Anne  
Clippard & family

In celebration of our risen Lord and in loving          
memory of Bill Stothfang by his family

In loving memory of Bill Phipps from his wife and 
children

In loving memory of Jim Schaeffner and Mildred 
White by Cheryl Schaeffner

In loving memory of memory of Dr. Tom Osborn and        
C. Timothy Carris by Jan Osborn

In loving memory of Richard Bethel by his family

In loving memoery of Fran & Howard Stifel by John,      
Linda, Josh, Chris & Nick Stifel

In loving memory of their parents Nelson & Doro-
thy     Baker  and Joseph & Norma Kraus by Carroll 
& Carol Baker

In loving memory of our parents Paul E. & Ethel Ber-
leman  and brother Theodore Lohrun and Walter & 
Matilda Lohrum by Jerry & Caroline Berleman

In loving memory of William E. Spendel by Gwen 
Spindel

In loving memory of Margaret & John Pease by 
Gwen Spindel 

In loving memory of Karen Lane

NMPC Women’s Outreach Choir
Comes To Supper Club!

On Monday, April 24, Northminster Presbyterian’s 
Women’s Outreach Choir will be perfoming at our very 
own Supper Club! 

The Northminster Women’s Outreach Choir was formed 
in 2008 with the mission to take the gift of music to area 
care facilities. 
Under the lead-
ership of Caro-
lyn Miller, each 
season the 
group learns 
a new show, 
which includes 
a medley of fa-
vorite hymns 
and great old 
standards. Out-
reach members 
are blessed by the enthusiastic participation and words 
of gratitude from their audiences. The highlight of each 
season is the ladies’ appearance in the annual NMPC 
Pops Concert, which benefits local charities and mis-
sion projects.

Come and enjoy a gourmet meal and this great concert. 
Dinner is served at 6:15pm and the program will begin 
at 7:00. The cost is $10.00, payable at the door, but you 
must make reservations by calling Sally Auble at 741-
3125 before Thursday, April 20.

A Note from Michelle
I am beyond humbled by the outpouring of love and 
support for me and my family.  I have read and reread 
all the cards.  I am so touched by them. I am so blessed 
to have such a caring community. Thank you for all the 
ways you are caring for us.

I would rather be on the other side, caring for others, 
but feel God is going to use this time.  I wanted more 
time with him – I got it.  I am enjoying my quiet time 
with Him and studying scripture.

I do miss y’all, miss working, miss being around CHPC 
– I am working hard to return.

Thank you again for everything. Please do not be              
offended if I do not respond to your calls and texts.   
Thank you for caring. 

Michelle Hemsath 
Hospitality and Scheduling @ CHPC

Adult Spiritual Formation
April Update

By William Custer

Easter is upon us, it is a time for rejoicing at the Resurrection of our Lord.  It is also a time for reflection on our relationship 
with God.  Perhaps this is the time for you to get more serious about your spiritual life.  We would love to be a part of that 
reflection.  Please join us on Sunday after Easter, April 23 at 10:10 for one of the classes below.  Classes run for 6 weeks.  

Psalms:  Prayers of the Heart
A 6-week study using selected Psalms that help us pray through troubles like doubt, fear, and other trials we face. The 
Psalms show us how to relate to God as we pray our doubt, fears, and anger. They show us how to respond to God in 
praise. Here we find the best place to explore who we are and what God means to us.  No book is required, but please bring 
a Bible and a notebook.  Led by Fran Kelley at 10:10.

Reading the Bible through Trinitarian Lenses
Awaken to the richness of the unity (sameness) and distinctiveness of each Person of our Trinitarian God, as described in 
Scripture.  Based on material by Dr. Bruce Ware who is professor of theology at Southern Seminary.  Led by Scott Rice at 
10:10.

Caring for God’s People
This group will discuss practical ways to come alongside people in times of joy and suffering.  Led by Jeanne Schneider 
at 10:10.

Life and Teachings of Jesus
Get a birds eye view of Jesus’ ministry.  He gradually corrected misconceptions of His day about the Old Testament Law, 
about the Messiah, and about God the Father.  Focus will be given on how Jesus offered miracle and fulfilled prophecy and 
finally his own resurrection as evidence that He is the Son of God.  Led by William Custer at 10:10.  

REFORMATION

JUBILEE TOUR
a spiritual journey to 

spiritual places  
GERMANY - FRANCE 

SWITZERLAND
Sept 19 - Oct 1, 2017 

CONTACT: Drew or Cathy Smith (513.522.4424), Barry or Sam Stare (542.2442). 

	

Michael Fox



Serving in our community

Refugee Connect organizes over 80 organizations 
helping refugees in Cincinnati. Attend Volunteer Fun-
nel Training on Saturday, April 22, 12:00 to 3:00pm at 
Xavier University to learn ways you can connect with ref-
ugees according to your time, interests and talents. Flyers 
available at the front desk.  Questions, call Robin Riechel, 
675-4375.

Events around town

We dig the Hill!’ May 2, 7pm - College Hill Gardeners 
Open House, Llanfair Community Room - ALL are wel-
come to meet Chef Kristen St. Clair, a millennial and a Col-
lege Hill native.  She will teach a 3-part series at the Civic 
Garden Center on Weds in May focusing on cooking with 
and making drinks with herbs. As a preview, on May 2 
she will demonstrate how to use herbs from the garden to 
enhance drinks, snacks, and desserts. 1701 Llanfair Ave. 
Info? Beth 681-8808.

Children, Youth & Family

No Children, Youth & Family events                           
tonight! Happy Easter!

MULCH MADNESS is a fundraiser for our 7th-12th grad-
ers to earn money toward two service-learning trips this 
summer: the BridgeBuilders Mission Trip to Chicago and 
Resident Camp Work Crew. This year there are more sale/
delivery dates in April:  Sat. April 22  (Earth Day) -  9 to 
4;  Sun. April 23 - 10 to 1:00. Plus, Sat. May 6 at the CH 
Gardeners’ Plant Sale - 9 to 2 (Hamilton/North Bend). Pre-
mium Black shredded ($4.10/bag) & pine mini-nuggets 
($5.25/bag). Home delivery/mulch spreading also avail-
able for a nominal fee. Pallet loads delivered free other 
dates. Order forms are available at the front desk or by 
asking a 7th-12th grade student! Email Robyn (rhubbu-
ch@chpc.org) for more information.

Announcements

No Foundation Hour classes for children, youth or 
adults today!

College Care Boxes will be available to pick up next 
Sunday, April 23 following each service. If you would like 
to bless a college student with a note and treats stop by 
the table in the atrium. Note to college student parents – if 
your student’s address has changed since January please 
send updated info to jschneider@chpc.org this week.

All are invited to pray for the needs of our church com-
munity and beyond the walls. Kindling Prayer Group 
will meet Wednesday, April 19 at 7pm. Questions: con-
tact Jeanne Schneider jschneider@chpc.org or 541-5676 
x1160

Seminary Scholarships are available for seminary stu-
dents preparing for full-time ministry. Applications to the 
Ruth Auburn Scholarship Fund at the Covenant Founda-
tion may be obtained from Tim Johnson, 661-3100.

Celebrate with Ron Rand April 30 Come and celebrate 
Ron’s 75th birthday and 50th year of ordained ministry on 
Sunday, April 30 from 2:03pm - 4:03pm in CHPC Fellow-
ship Hall.  Just bring yourself and pictures of your chil-
dren and grandchildren to share with Ron.  Refreshments 
served without Geritol!  Please RSVP by Monday, April 
24 by email at upbuilding@att.net  or dcfreas@my3z.net. 
 
Also, Ron, son, and grandsons will be leading a Men’s 
ADVANCE on Saturday, April 29 from 7:33 – 11:33 AM at 
Cornerstone Methodist Church, 7600 Princeton Glendale 
Rd. Liberty Township, OH.  A free breakfast at 7:33. ALL 
CHPC men from 16 - 99 are invited.  Please register at up-
building@att.net by noon on Monday, April 24. 

THE EXPLORATION EXPERIENCE If you’re needing 
help in navigating if CHPC is the church for you?  Come 
be a part of the Exploration Experience where you will 
find out what we really believe, who we are and where we 
are going as a church.  There is no required commitment 
to become a Covenant Partner but if you have already  de-
cided this is where God has led you to call home, this Ex-
ploration Experience is for you as well!  This is a one day 
intensive class held Saturday, April 29, 10:30 – 3:00pm 
(lunch provided) held in the Ministry Center Conference 
Room. If you are interested please email Pastor Dennis 
Hall at dhall@chpc.org or Janet Dumford at janet3747@
gmail.com.

April 16, 2017
ALL ACCESS

EASTER SUNDAY
Preaching: Rev. Drew Smith

Welcome to College Hill Presbyterian Church
Thank you for worshiping with us today. Single, married, 
with children or not, there are many opportunities 
for knowing Christ, worshiping, personal growth and 
discipleship, service and ministry within the church and 
beyond the walls. 

Visitors - Stop by the welcome table or the desk in the 
Atrium to find out more about College Hill Presbyterian. 
Return and become part of this dynamic Church Family. 

Upcoming Services 
April 23 	 New Series Begins
	 ReGenerating In Christ 

April 30 	 ReGenerating Desires

May 7  	 ReGenerating Social Media

 Today’s Order of Worship
Prelude

Call To Worship & Opening Prayer
Songs of Praise

Children’s Choir (9am Service)
Time of Confession & Forgiveness

Passing the Peace
Song of Response

Scripture & Sermon
Pastoral Prayer

Liturgical Dance (11:15 Service)
Offering / Closing Song 

Announcements
Charge and Blessing 

Postlude

college hill presbyterian church
connecting . serving . celebrating

5742 Hamilton Ave. Cincinnati, OH 45224 
(513)541-5676 . www.chpc.org

Prayer Page
“. . . without ceasing I remember you always in my 

prayers,” Romans 1:9

CHPC Community

Virginia Deyer Louisa Dickey

Dorothy Dinsmore April Dobbs

Holly Dixon Brad Dixon

Pam Dollard Pat Dollard

Beth Dryer Tom Dryer

Staff
Marybelle Chapman - Missions Coordinator

Officers/Leadership
Wendi Fox - Deacon

Home Bound/Health Center
Gloria Smith

Ministries
Feast Of Love

Global Workers

In the Military

Adam Steveley
US Army

Chris Jaeger
USMC

Cary Jaeger 
USMC

Kirk Kalmbacher 
US Coast Guard

Zach Scharf 
Army National Guard

Nyjoel Baker
US Air Force

Danny Holian 
US Navy Pilot

Will Connor
US Army

Gus Carpenter
US Marines

Andrew Deiters
US Marines

Peter & Amanda Leugers
US Navy

College/Career Students

Jubilee Chin Abby Desch

Condolences

Christian love and sympathy to Melanie Alexander and 
family on the death of Lee.  Condolences may be sent to:  

Mrs. Melanie Alexander   
3025 Limestone Circle, Cincinnati, OH 45239. 

Visitation & Funeral Monday, April 17 at CHPC
Visitation 12noon – 1pm  

 Service at 1pm

Committed to growing and 
planting flourishing churches that 

make disciples of Jesus Christ
a covenant order of evangelical presbyterians

Available Help  
Ushers have copies of the song lyrics for the 9am service.  
Ushers can also provide help with wheelchairs and equip-
ment for hearing assistance.  Handicapped accessible    
restrooms are located off the exit hallway to the right side 
of the main platform. This exit also leads to handicapped 
parking spaces.


